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May 18, 2015

Central San Pedro Neighborhood Council
1840 S. Gaffey Street, Box 212
San Pedro, CA 90731

RE: Harbor Service Area Career Fair on May 7, 2015
Dear CSPNC:

On behalf of the Harbor Occupational Center Career Fair Committee, I wish to thank you for
your generous contribution of $500.00 to support our Career Fair.

Your monetary donation helped us tremendously.in making our Career Fair a great success!
This annual event offers our students and community members a wonderful opportunity to
explore possible career paths, talk directly with employers and professionals in the field, and
make a first contact in their job search. Our students and community are very grateful for your
enthusiastic support in making this possible. You are making a difference!

Most Sincerely,
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Penny Kunitani, Ed.D
Principal



